Otis Spriggs

From: Randy Simpkins [rsimpkins@jonesborocwl.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2009 3:17 PM

To: Otis Spriggs

Cc: Karen Mangum; Margaret Norris; Grant McDaniel

Subject: RE: Request for Review_Annexation.pdf - Adobe Acrobat Standard
Otis:

CWL does not see any problems with the annexation proposal. It should be noted that all utility costs associated with the project after annexation will be paid
by the developer/owner in keeping with cwl policy.

Topography, line size and needed capacity of CWL utilities have not been evaluated. To do this evaluation, more data is needed.

Randy

From: Otis Spriggs [mailto:OSpriggs@jonesboro.org]

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2009 2:12 PM

To: Harold Perrin; Erick Woodruff; Allison Whitley; Michael Yates; Leonard Jadrich; Craig Davenport; Craig Light; Royce Leonard; Jason Wilkie; Floyd Lemm;
jbest@wecs.k12.ar.us; Thomas White; Jim Barksdale; Randy Simpkins

Subject: Request for Review_Annexation.pdf - Adobe Acrobat Standard

Attached, you will find a memorandum requesting your review of an upcoming Annexation/rezoning.

Thanks

Otis Spriggs

PRIVACY WARNING: For auditing purposes, a copy of this message has been
saved In a permanent database.

PRIVACY WARNING: For auditing purposes, a copy of this message has been
saved In a permanent database.



